St Brigid's Primary, Nursery School & ASD/LSC Units



Tel: 028 71351929

E-Mail: info@stbrigidsps.derry.ni.sch.uk

Website: <u>www.stbrigidsps.com</u>

Carnhill Estate Derry City Northern Ireland BT48 8BZ



September 2019

Dear Parents and Carers,

INVITATION TO OUR NEW SCHOOL YEAR MASS

The beginning of the School Year Mass for our pupils and their families will take place in St Brigid's Church on **Friday 13 September at 9:30am.**

We invite parents and grandparents to join us for this special service.

Best wishes

Mary McCallion



